
        Office of Planning, Design and Construction 

        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 3 

        Garfield House Project 
 
 

 

May 31, 2018 

 

Adjacent & Building Occupants of Garfield House (45 South Street) 

This correspondence provides a notification for activity at the GARFIELD HOUSE PROJECT 
 

Dates for Activity: Summer 2018 

 

Work Activities: Preparation for the removal and replacement of Garfield House. Site fencing will be installed, 
utilities disconnected and general preparation for the project will begin. Demolition of the structure is 
anticipated to occur mid to late June with construction of the new building starting immediately thereafter. 

 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

 

• Work will commence at 8:00 am each day 
 

• Dust and noise associated with heavy construction should be anticipated  
 

• Increased traffic in the area   
 

 
 
  
 
 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Bruce J. Decoteau 
Senior Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-3225 

bdecoteau@williams.edu 


